REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, July 9, 1987 at 7:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building with supervisors Joe Shinsky and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with the salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the June 12, 1987 meeting.

Motion by A. Piccuta, second by J. Shinsky to pay general fund bills.

Motion by A. Piccuta, second by J. Shinsky to pay sewer fund bills.

It was mentioned that the Township is going to purchase a new police car from McElwain Chevrolet in Ellwood City. The car will replace the vehicle which was demolished in June, 1987.

Chief David B. Rishel gave the police report. He also stated the grant money for the traffic safety equipment was received by the department, and the equipment has been ordered.

The remainder of the meeting was opened to the public in attendance for questions to be answered concerning the current sewer project.

Motion by A. Piccuta second by J. Shinsky to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer

Tueso K Taleto